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I am very concerned about DRBC's proposed fracking regulations. It seems to me that they are
more of a green light to pollution of the Delaware River Basin than a measure to protect our
precious water resources and beautiful river valley. 

Fracking and fracking waste should be banned from the entire River Valley. The regulations do not
define fracking waste. The regulations do not ban pipelines that leak fossil fuels and methane gas
and are sealed with toxic materials that leech into the water. Nor do they do ban earthquake causing
injection wells. 

Our water is our most precious resource. The average person can not live more than 3 days without
drinkable water. The Delaware River provides drinking water for millions of people. We can not
live without clean water... We can live quite well without another gallon of oil or another cubic foot
of methane (natural gas). DRBC's job is to protect the Delaware River Basin, not the fossil fuel
industry. Please protect the entire river basin and the people who depend on it for their water,
ie...their very life by truly banning fracking, all fracking wastes and all new toxic pipelines from the
river basin. No fracking, no fracking wastes, no pipelines means no fossil fuel leaks, no pollution of
drinking water, no explosions and destruction of life and property in our river basin. 

Please protect the water and the people.
 


